Cook, Scott

From: Juliane Lore <juliane@lorelaw.us>

Sent: Saturday, July 31, 2021 3:47 PM

To: Cook, Scott

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Complaints received by COPP
Attachments: COPP Amendment.pdf

Hi, Scott, | sent a notarized amended version of the complaint to your office this morning, copy attached.

| removed my home address, and also the short note at the end —it’s not relevant to the C5 forms, and may direct bad
guys to the CERS online access, which gives home addresses.

| also took out the second phone number listed for Jean, her cell phone. Though she’s used it with me for business many
times, I’'m not sure if she’d want to disclose it publicly, so that’s omitted in this version too.

| really appreciate allowing me to amend this form, | should have been more careful when filing. Thanks for your help.

Juliane Lore.

From: Cook, Scott <SCook3@mt.gov>
Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2021 12:18 PM
To: Juliane Lore <juliane@Ilorelaw.us>
Subject: RE: Complaints received by COPP

Juliane,

Thanks for reaching out. The Commissioner and | believe it would be appropriate for you to send an amended copy
listing your office address instead of your personal address, and that copy is what would be posted on the COPP’s
website.

Scott Cook

Legal Investigator

Office of the Commissioner of Political Practices
(406) 444-4627

SCook3@mt.gov

From: Juliane Lore <juliane@I|orelaw.us>

Sent: Thursday, July 29, 2021 11:39 AM

To: Cook, Scott <SCook3@mt.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Complaints received by COPP

Hello, Scott, I’'m emailing on direction from Cheryl about a request for a redaction; | apologize | didn’t review previous
complaints prior to filing and see that the form itself would be made public. In the finance reporting complaint, Lore v.
Kerr, my personal address on 709 Roundhouse Drive is listed. | am also the prosecutor, and state that in the body of the
complaint. Is there any chance that you may agree to redact the address for me, or possibly allow me to file an amended
version listing my office address instead?

| sure appreciate your help if you may assist. Thanks.



J. Lore.

From: Cook, Scott <SCook3@mt.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 8:26 AM
To: Juliane Lore <juliane@Iorelaw.us>
Subject: Complaints received by COPP

Juliane,

Please see the attached letters from Commissioner Mangan- one regarding the formal Ethics complaints you had filed
with our office, and the other regarding the formal Campaign Finance and Practices complaint you had filed. Hard copies
of these letters will be sent via U.S. Mail.

Scott Cook

Legal Investigator

Office of the Commissioner of Political Practices
(406) 444-4627

SCook3@mt.gov




